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I am writing as a proponent of SB478.  This bill is very important to me to 
help bring back our night sky.   I realize it won’t do anything for noise and 
closeness to our farms and home.    I am a farmer and the night sky in 
Kansas is beautiful, well it used to be.   Now it is full of red blinking lights.   
As I drive home after being gone it is a sickening feeling when I start seeing 
all the red flashing lights, like 108 of them!    

Please fast track this bill to the senate so my grandkids will be able to see 
and appreciate the beautiful skies in Kansas that I grew up with.      
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